
SPRING BREAK:

NKES UPDATE

GREETINGS, RIVER OTTER FAMILIES!

THINGS YOU "OTTER" KNOW
ONE SCHOOL, ONE BOOK:

In April, our school will celebrate
One School, One Book Month! The
book for this year is “The Mouse and
the Motorcycle” and we can’t wait
to read it with you! Please look for
more information to come soon
about One, School, One Book
Month!

MARCH 25 - MARCH 29

Hello River Otter Families,
   This week was such a fun week! We would
like to thank you for a successful field day
today! Our students had the best time and
we had the most amazing family support! 
     We hope you have a safe and relaxing
Spring Break and we will see you on April 8,
2024! 

Love, Dr. O’Dea and Ms. Parson

HIGHLIGHT OF THE WEEK!

IMPORTANT DATES:
April - One School, One Book
Month

4/1 - 4/5 - NKCPS Spring Break

4/9 - PTO Spirit Night at
Wendy’s (5-8 P.M.)

4/11 - End of Quarter 3

4/12 - Reptile Man Visits 

4/18 - Science Fair 

4/19 - 4/26 - PTO Coin Wars 

4/24 - Jerry Pallotta Author Visit

4/25 - Blaze Pizza Night (5-8)

Pictured above is a photo from
Mr. Lantz’s music class. Mr.

Lantz is teaching our 4th
graders and Dr. O’Dea to play
the recorder! What an exciting

opportunity to engage our
students with music! Thank
you to our 4th graders for

working so hard to learn the
recorder and to Mr. Lantz for

this amazing opportunity!

JERRY PALLOTTA:
On April 24, author Jerry
Pallotta will visit New Kent
Elementary School! He is the
author of the “Who Would Win?”
books! Our students love his
books and we can’t wait for him
to share about his work!


